ELGIN

THE CITY IN THE SUBURBS

March 21, 2011

Shane Partlow
Theatre A Go-Go / Queen of Bingo

Dear Shane,

| wanted to thank you, Rowan and Cameron again for bringing The Queen of Bingo to
The Hemmens. My staff and | thoroughly enjoyed performance and the talk in the lobby
afterwards was overwhelmingly positive. From a presenter's point of view, your show
was fantastic! On the day of show, not only were you all a pleasure to work, but your
help in advancing the show and suggestions for marketing were greatly appreciated.

| would happily recommend The Queen of Bingo to any presenter wishing to provide a
funny and poignant interactive experience to their audience. The “Middle Bird Special”
game of bingo breaks the 4™ wall and really brings the show all the way into the
audience. Whether they've ever been in a Bingo Hall or not, audiences are sure to
enjoy this show.

Butch Wilhelmi
Hemmens Cultural Center Director

The Hemmens Cultural Center 45 Symphony Way Elgin, Illinois 60120-5558
Phone: 847-697-3616 Hemmens.org Fax: 847-931-5940



